
ASPIES 
Stark/Tuscarawas Counties 

Support Group assisting parents of children with Asperger Syndrome,  
High Functioning Autism, PDD/NOS, & other spectrum disorders 

 

 

 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, there will be 
no Stark/Tusc County activities until further 

notice (at least for the month of January).  
 

Brittney Ecenbarger, our representative for this 
area, suffered an on-the-job injury and is 

currently unable to hold any meetings or 

activities until she recuperates and is released 
by her doctor.  

 
(Please keep her in your thoughts and prayers 

... she wants to get back to holding her 
activities!) 

 

 
For those needing help, however, you may 
still text Brittney at 330-323-0609 or email 

her at brittney@aspies.org 
 

 
 

www.aspies.org  
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